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Welcome to the Fall 2022 edition of the 
Department of Psychological Sciences 
newsletter!

Our department received great news 
over the summer. Specifically, Dean 
Dupras approved our request to search 
for 4 tenure-track Assistant Professors 
and 1 Assistant Professor of Practice.  
The former will join our Counseling, 
Cognition and Cognitive Neuroscience, 
Human Factors Psychology, and Social 
Psychology graduate programs; the 
latter will support our clinic. Those 
faculty searches are currently underway.  
In addition, Dean Dupras graciously 
provided our department new funding 
to hire a fourth full-time advisor. We 
appreciate Dean Dupras’ support and her commitment to student success.  

Fall semesters are always exciting because our department welcomes new 
faculty members, graduate students, and undergraduate students to campus.  
You can find information about our new additions throughout this newsletter. I 
am confident each will make a positive impact on our department community.    

Shortly after the semester started, Dr. Thomas Salb and his wife Karen visited 
campus. Thomas is a graduate of our Counseling Psychology doctoral 
program who recently retired after a long and productive career as a School 
Psychologist. During his career, Thomas amassed an extensive professional 
library, which he and Karen hand delivered to our department. We are very 
grateful for Thomas and Karen’s generous donation!

Speaking of alumni, if you are on LinkedIn, please join the Texas Tech 
University Psychological Sciences Alumni Group and encourage your fellow 
alumni to do so as well. We hope this group will be a hub for our tremendous 
TTU Psychological Sciences network and better connect its members.

Before closing, I would like to thank everyone who donated to our 
Undergraduate Research Fund. Your donations provided matching funds 
for three of our undergraduate students, Tina Greene, Ashlinn Peters, and 
Danielle Haakinson, needed to receive research funding from the Center for 
Transformative Undergraduate Experiences (TrUE). We would love to support 
many more future TrUE projects, so please consider making a donation.

If you are ever in Lubbock, please stop by the department. I would love a 
chance to catch up. You are always welcome here.  

Dr. Keith S. Jones 
keith.s.jones@ttu.edu
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